
Super Sentence Homework

I see…

I think…

I wonder…

Some extra questions to discuss:
● Is this a good place to play football? Why/why not?
● What are the pros? Cons?
● Which half/side do you think has the advantage?
● If you were playing here, how would you adapt to this pitch?
● Why do you think this pitch was built here?



Super Sentence Homework

Must Should Could

Rabbits Say your ideas to a

grown up at home.

Complete the

sentence by writing a

word using known

sounds.

Use capital letters,

full stops and finger

spaces when writing

the full sentence.

Robins Year 1 Use capital letters,

full stops and finger

spaces.

Use connectives such

as and, because to

extend sentences.

Use wondrous words

for description.

Robins Year 2 Use capital letters,

full stops and finger

spaces.

Use connectives such

as and, because, so,
then.

Use wondrous words

for description.

Raccoons Year 3 Use capital letters,

full stops and finger

spaces.

Use wondrous words

for description.

Use connectives such

as because, so or
although.

Raccoons Year 4 Use capital letters,

full stops and finger

spaces.

Use wondrous words

for description.

Use interesting

sentence openers and

connectives.

Children in year 2 upwards should join their handwriting please.

A priority for us as a school this year is writing. As with reading, your support at home

is vital in helping your child to progress. To that end, we will be sending out a weekly

writing homework. This will be the same for all children across the school to access at

their own level.

We will share an image and we would like the children to write what they see, think and

wonder. Please encourage your child to produce their neatest handwriting and

remember capital letters and full stops - we have noticed that lots of the children are

forgetting these basics. Regular short practice of these elements will help them to

apply this in their class work.

The super sentence homework will be sent out every Friday, to be returned by the

following Thursday. We will celebrate the children’s successes in celebration assembly

on Fridays.

Thank you for your support, if you have any questions please ask your child’s teacher.


